BEFORE THE CONTRACTOR’S EXAMINING BOARD
FOR THE CITY OF KEY WEST, FLORIDA

IN RE:
Gendron General Contracting, LLC Case No. 17-CEB-006
3808 Duck Avenue 618 Free School Lane
Key West, FL 33040 Key West, FL 33040

NOTICE OF HEARING

YOU ARE HEREBY NOTIFIED that a hearing regarding your competency as a contractor will take place
on Wednesday, May 10, 2017 at 3:00 pm at 1300 White Street, Key West, FL 33040. This hearing will
take place in accordance with Section 2-324 of the Code of Ordinances for the City of Key West. There
will be an initial hearing pursuant to 2-324(a). If there is a finding by the Board that a prima facie showing
of a violation exists, then a second hearing will be conducted immediately thereafter in accordance with 2-
324(c).

The allegations against you are:

Count-1: Sec. 14-37. - Building permits; professional plans; display of permits; address;
exceptions.

Count-2: Count-2: Sec. 14-40. - Permits in historic districts.

* Please refer to the attached Staff Report for the specific factual allegations against you.
¢ Please bring any witnesses and evidence that you intend on presenting to the Board at the
time and place listed herein.

PLEASE GOVERN YOURSELF ACCORDINGLY

Sent via:
X Certified Mail #7007 3020 0000 5343 9977

This 26th day of April 2017 by the for the Contractors’ Examining Board.



